O r Water Resources Department
: egOn 725 Summer St NE, Suite A
Kate Brown, Governor Salem, OR 97301

(503) 986-0900

Fax (503) 986-0904

April & 2016

Matt Cyrus

Aspen Lakes Development LLC
16900 Aspen Lakes Dr

Sisters, OR 97759

Re: Termination of IL-615 / MP-33

On April 10, 2015, the Department issued an order approving IL-615 and Mitigation Project
MP-33. The mitigation project was awarded 90.0 mitigation credits for use in the Whychus
Creek and General Zones of Impact.

On March 16, 2015, the Department received a request from the DRC Mitigation Bank and Matt
Cyrus for Aspen Lakes Development to terminate the instream lease and mitigation credit project
prior to the 2017 calendar year. The lease term of this lease has been modified by the
Department to end on October 31, 2106, and the mitigation credits awarded to this project were
will longer be valid after December 31, 2016.

Enclosed is a copy of the final order. If you have any questions, please call me at (503) 986-
0898.

Sincerely,

Codi Holmes
Natural Resource Specialist

cc: Jeremy Giffin, Watermaster District 11
Gen Hubert, DRC Mitigation Bank
file [L-615 & MP-33

enclosure



